
 

 

 

Our Most Valued Partner,  

 

As people all around the world have been struggling to come to terms with the recent Coronavirus 

outbreak we do wish to express our sincere solidarity with you and all those who have been suffering as 

the consequence of the outbreak. 

 

Our hearts are truly filled with sadness for those who have lost their precious lives or relatives because 

of this virus. At such a critical period, words really fail to convey how deeply we share your feelings and 

sorrows for the people who are affected by the virus. We wish all those affected by the infection a 

speedy recovery and healing and to those who lost their precious lives we do offer our condolences, 

may their souls rest is peace. 

 

As Marmara University, the administration has taken all the necessary emergency precautions and 

measurements, the Office for International Relations and Academic Cooperation is extremely on alert 

and frequently keeps all international exchange students informed about developments.  

 

Hoping that you find courage and patience during this difficult time, we would like to reiterate that our 

thoughts and prayers are with you. We hope that this terrible outbreak will come to an end very soon 

and we revive and continue our amicable institutional and academic relations and cooperation.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Marmara University 


